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I am grateful to the Community for giving me the opportunity to serve as the Chair. We have 
witnessed significant interest from members across all areas of our community, and we are actively 
involved in the work of the DC Bar. In the upcoming term, I aim to increase participation from 
government attorneys on the committee. We will maintain our commitment to offering events and 
content that keep us at the forefront of legal practice and relevant to both public and private 
litigators. 

 
 


